

City of Boaz Alabama

David Dyar Mayor COUNCIL
DAVID ELLIS
JOSH GREER
JOHNNY WILLIS
JEFF SIMS
MIKE MATTHEWS

PUBLIC NOTICE September 16, 2022

The City of Boaz Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, October 06, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. in the Mastin Room at the Boaz Public Library. The purpose of the public hearing will be to vote on amending the current Boaz Zoning Ordinance to add a minimum square footage requirement for single family residential structures in AG district to 1,200 square foot minimum living space. This change will make the minimum requirement of 1,200 square foot the same as that of R-1, Low Density Detached Residential District.

At said time and place, all persons in favor of or in opposition to said zoning ordinance amendment can be heard.

Chairman Boaz Planning Commission